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Barnett, Mary

From: Patti Williams <pwilliamsmjh@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 2:54 PM
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Buffalo River watershed area

 
 
Dear gentleman and ladies,  
 
I love this great State of Arkansas. We have a beautiful natural environment here. 
 
I am begging you to think about stronger and enforcing measures on protecting Big Creek and the Buffalo River 
area 5. I am sending this quick message to ask you on the benefit of the Buffalo to protect her!! At all costs. No 
other river is our national treasure like she is. We must keep her clean! 
 
Sincerely and pray, 
 
Patti Williams  
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


